
[image: image1.png]GOMELDON

PRIMARY SCHOOL




                             Gomeldon Primary School

                    Gomeldon

                   Salisbury                    

Wiltshire
                  SP4 6JZ

 Telephone/Fax: 01980 611370
email: admin@gomeldon.wilts.sch.uk




                                                                                   3rd November 2017
Newsletter 9
Dear Parents,
Thought for the week – “The capacity to learn is a gift, the ability to learn is a skill, and the willingness to learn is a choice”.

Well done to our Stars of the Week

ASH                     Caleb, for good listening and for always joining in.          

OAK                    Rocco, for his concentration and hard work all week.          

BEECH               Miles, for always being eager to learn and for being organised, when preparing for
                                                                                                                                                 the day.                        
CHESTNUT       Henry, for a wonderful attitude and superb presentation all week.         

SYCAMORE      Zac, for working hard and achieving success.
Road Safety Week

This week all classes have been considering Road Safety, especially in our village and around the school. We have revised the Green Cross Code and each class is contributing towards a Road Safety display, which was sent home earlier this week. I hope you received the Road Safely poster and will be adhering to its advice. Parking remains an issue around the school and we wish everyone to avoid any accidents. Thank you for your support with this issue.
Daily Reading

Thank you to Mrs Szalay for her ‘daily reading’ training for volunteer helpers on Tuesday. I understand it was very informative.

Children in Need Day Friday 17th November

Representatives from the school council have planned a ‘non-uniform day with a spotty accessory’ to raise funds for this national charity. Suggested donation £1.

Football Tournament 
Our years 3 and 4 football team took part in a Salisbury Schools tournament on Wednesday. They enjoyed the competition and fed back their results to the school in an assembly. Thanks to Mr Chapman for organising our team and to the parents who helped with the transport.

Lunchbox reminder
We encourage healthy eating at school and would like this to extend to the children’s lunchboxes. Please do not include chocolate or nuts and only fruit for their snack at break time.

Thank You.

Bonfire

The GHASA team have been working very hard to organise the Bonfire and Firework display for tomorrow evening. Please come and support our major fundraiser of the year, if you can. Lots of help will be required and it is not too late to offer! (Let the office or GHASA know). Particular help will be required to ‘pack up’ the event at the end of the night, so if you can help, we would be delighted to have your support. Many Thanks.
Dates Ahead

Tuesday 7th November - PIPS meeting @ 9:00am.

Tuesday 7th November - Phonic workshop for Reception parents @ 9:00am in Ash class.

Thursday 9th November - Year 6 Heights and Weights.

Thursday 9th November - Reception pupils Story Evening, 6- 7:15pm.

Friday 10th November - Stay and Play, Ash class 9:00am

Netball Club

Monday 6th November - Netball club is just for the team playing in the Tournament on Wednesday 8th November. There is no netball club on Tuesday 7th November.
Have a good weekend and stay safe, remember the Firework Code.
Paddy Macey.

